
  
   

 

13 July 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

With the new Football season a little over 3 months away, preparations are well underway for a successful 
season. 

I write to let you know of the basic outline for senior Footballs pre-season which runs for three days on 
Tuesday 29th, Wednesday 30th and Friday 1st September. The timings of each day and activities are yet 
to be finalised, we are looking to confirm opposition for a friendly at Britford Lane. To cover the cost of pre-
season I am asking each player to pay £25, included in this will be a personalised Football training top. 

PAYMENT OPTIONS 

Online:  Via www.scopay.com.  If you need a link code please email amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

Deadline for Payment:  Wednesday 19 July 2017 

I would expect all players to attend pre-season if they are looking for a place in the 1st XI squad. We are 
looking to develop the culture and status of Football at BWS and this starts with the players. The U16 had a 
strong season 2016/17 and we are looking to build on this and compete in the national competitions 
creating a legacy of our own.  

Last season was fantastic and I want to build on this as we move forward with a new generation of BWS 
Football player. 

Best wishes 

 

Mr David Podger 
1st XI Football Coach 
drp@bws.wilts.sch.uk 

 

Size Playing Number Surname for back of top 
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